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Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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. R epublic of lijt Philippines
Department of Ehucation

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

MEMORANDUM
DM-CT-2023-
TO: REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
r gV
FROM: ALMA RUBY C. TORIO
Assistant Secretary for Curriculum and Teaching
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching
SUBJECT: INVITATION FOR FEEDBACK: DRAFT SPECIAL PROGRAM IN
STEM POLICY GUIDELINES
DATE: 20 June 2023

The Bureau of Curriculum Development has finalized the revised Policy Guidelines
for the Special Program in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (SP
STEM). These guidelines address curricular and policy concerns specific to the
Special Science Elementary School (SSES), Special Curricular Program for Science,
Technology, and Engineering (STE), Regional Science High School (RSHS), and
Legislated Science High Schools (LSHS).

In order to ensure that the policy guidelines align with the needs and expectations
of all stakeholders involved, we kindly request your valuable comments and feedback
on the draft document. The gathered feedback and comments from this survey will
greatly contribute to the refinement of the policy guidelines.

The survey can be accessed through the following links:

A. Supervisors, School Heads, and Teachers: https://bit.ly/SPSTEMPQOLICY

B. Students: https://bit.ly/SPSTEMSTUDENT

We encourage you to review the document carefully and provide constructive
feedback and suggestions using the links provided on or before July 31, 2023. Your
comments will be instrumental in shaping a comprehensive and effective policy for
the Special Program in STEM.

For inquiries and concerns, please coordinate with Ms. Anna Liza M. Chan,
Supervising Education Program Specialist of the Bureau of Curriculum Development
at telephone no. 02-6327746 or at email address annaliza.chan@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is required.




